Note From Home Owner

Entryway — Ben Morton Builder LLC did a very similar entryway several houses down a few years ago for
our neighbor (on Wolcott St as well) and they went through the permitting process and it came out
great! The pictures of that work are below, ours will be the same exact concept and style. We are one
of the few houses on our street without an entryway.

Deck — The deck is going to be very low to the ground with only one or two steps. It will be below the
height where a guardrail is required, but we will be putting one up around half of it just for looks and to
lean on. Stan Towl of Northern Builders has built many high end / fancy decks (currently he is doing a
bunch for a development in Scarborough). He is doing this as a favor to us, and it will be a very simple

deck compared to what he is used to.

Thanks for helping us with this process!

17

Note from Home
Owner




